ANTHONY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

ANTHONY, KANSAS

WILMOT D. CARR
SUPERINTENDENT

0

April 18,1945

Dear Dr.Allen:

Just a note to tell you how very much we appreciated your getting here last evening in spite of all the handicaps. Every person with whom I've talked today has been most enthusiatic about your talk and I only wish that you might have been here to hear all that they said about it.

They were also glad that Mrs. Allen and your daughter were able to come with you. We surely did enjoy having them here and their charm and gracious manner will be long remembered.

I am enclosing a little supplemental aid and only ask that you use the coupons at your local dealers where he won't be too careful to check with your license tag.

Thanks again for the opportunity of visiting with you, and good luck.

Sincerely yours,

Shilmot Dears